Greenway School Association gsa@greenway.herts.sch.uk

Dear Parents & Carers,

Thank you for supporting all the GSA events we have run this year. With your
help we have raised an amazing £8,000 profit this year already! This money
will be used to fund new and exciting projects around the school and
educational experiences for the children. We have already committed funds
to regenerate the Starry Night garden near the big playground and you may
also have already seen the new multi-coloured benches the GSA funded
appearing in the playgrounds.

We have a number of great FUNdraising events planned for the rest of 2018
so please come along, join in and help out. We always need parent helpers at
these events to run a stall, cook up a storm in the kitchen, man the bar, shop
for refreshments or get creative with decorations! We would also really
appreciate more people turning up to the GSA meetings to generate new
fundraising ideas - everyone is welcome!!

If you can't attend meetings or help out at events how about joining the GSA
100 Club or ordering Supermarket/John Lewis vouchers as a way to support
your school? The 100 Club is only £2 a month with a chance to win £50 a
month! Supermarket and John Lewis vouchers are purchased monthly (min.
value £10 per month) with the school receiving a generous commission when
you go shopping. Please contact the GSA for more details.

Greenway Tea Towels

Some of you may have seen the fabulous Greenway tea towels we had on
display at the Xmas Fair. These tea towels feature self-portraits/thumbprints
of the children and staff at Greenway this year. Images of the Tea Towels are
attached in this email. The tea towels are priced at £4 and can be purchased
by completing the attached and dropping it with payment into the GSA box
next to the office. Once we have collated the orders we will let you know
when and how to collect your tea towels.

Name Contact

Qty Key Stage 1 Tea towel £4

Qty Key Stage 2 Tea towel £4
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Fundraising Events

BINGO BLINGO

Our next big fundraiser is BINGO BLINGO!! on Friday 2nd March. Get your
glad-rags on (the blingy-er the better!) and come and join the fun. Tickets are
£5 and include your bingo book. Great prizes up for grabs, snacks available to
buy, Cash Flyer Game, GSA raffle and a Bar with table service — you don’t

want to miss a number!! Please buy your tickets and support your school!

FASHION SHOW

On Friday 4" May the GSA are hosting a Fashion Show and Shopping event by
the The Fashion Style House. A great range of clothes from Next, H&M, Zara,
Wallis, Topshop, M&S, Monsoon, Coast (and many more!) will be on sale in
sizes 8-20 at heavily discounted prices. Tickets will be going on sale shortly!
Family & Friends are all welcome. If you fancy a bit of modelling we do need
a few mums to help model the clothes on the night! Sizes 8,10,12,14 needed.
If you can help out please let us know.

SUMMER FAIR

Our annual Summer Fair & Camping Event will be held on Saturday 16 June.
This year we are looking for a new team to take on the responsibility of
organising and running the Camping Event. If anyone out there wants to get
involved, grab some friends and run this event for the school please let the
GSA know. Last years Camping team are very happy to provide a complete
handover! Sadly, if we do not find a new team this event will have to be
cancelled this year.

Dates for your Diary

Friday 2" March BLINGO BINGO !!

Friday 4t May Fashion Style House — Fashion Show & Shopping Event
Friday 18t May KS2 Film Night (Years 4,5 & 6)

Saturday 16t June Summer Fair & Camping Event

Friday 13% July GSA End of Year Party

Many Thanks for your continued support,
The GSA
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